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Subject: Informational Bulletin 15-17: Billing for Specialized Mental Health, 
Substance Use Services for Dual Eligibles 

 

 

Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued.   

 

The mental health/substance use code below has been added to the list of services that are not 
reimbursed by Medicare: 

 

H0014 – Alcohol and/or drug treatment, ambulatory detox 

 

Please review IB 15-17 for additional details. 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 
Services at 1-888-922-0007.  The Provider Services Department can be reached between 7:00 am 
– 7:00 pm daily.   

 

 

 
Missed an Informational Bulletin?  
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and 
Updates page of our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Information 
Bulletins. 
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